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LEGAL NOTICE
Town of Bethel

Notice of Public Hearing
for Proposed Local Law #2-2022
 


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town of Bethel Town Board, Sullivan County, 
New York on January 26, 2022 has introduced Proposed Local Law #1 of 2022 to amend 
Town of Bethel Code Chapter 135 (Construction Codes, Uniform) The purpose of the Local Law 
is to repeal section 135-18 as it relates to NY Stretch Energy Code – 2020 Section R403.6.2.


FURTHER, the Town of Bethel Town Board has scheduled a public hearing for 

Proposed Local Law #1 of 2022 on Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 8:00 p.m. prevailing time 
at the  Dr. Duggan Community Center, Meeting Room, 3460 Route 55, White Lake, NY 12786 
to hear all comments for or against the aforesaid law.

Persons wishing to appear at such hearing may do so in person or by attorney or other 

representative.  Communication in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Board at such 

hearing. A copy of the Proposed Local Law is available on the Town website at 
www.townofbethelny.us or at the Office of the Town Clerk, Bethel Town Hall, 3454 Route 55, 
White Lake, NY 12786 during normal business hours.

By Order of the Town Board
Rita J. Sheehan, Town Clerk

Dated:  February 4, 2022
